
  

 

 

All NEMO Committee press release: 14 February 2023 

  

Following the European Commission’s public consultation on the reform of the EU’s 

electricity market design, NEMOs submitted their views to EC. 

  

On 23 January 2023, the European Commission launched a public consultation on the reform 

of the European Union's electricity market design to better protect consumers from excessive 

price volatility, support their access to secure energy from clean sources, and make the 

market more resilient. 

NEMOs are welcoming the consultation and the ambition to further develop the electricity 

market in the EU. NEMOs collected their responses to the open questions, and submitted an 

answer to the consultation on 13 February 2023. 

The answer of the NEMOs is available here: 

https://www.nemo-committee.eu/publication-detail/all-nemos-reply-to-ec-consultation 

Read more about the consultation: 

https://ec.europa.eu/commission/presscorner/detail/en/ip_23_324 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About All NEMO Committee: 

The All NEMO Committee facilitates the cooperation among NEMOs for all common European tasks necessary for the 

efficient and secure design, implementation and operation of single day-ahead and intraday coupling. The All NEMO 

Committee is formed by the appointed representatives of each NEMO. 

For additional information about All NEMO Committee go to: 

http://www.nemo-committee.eu/index  
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